April 9, 1947

¥r. Alex Sherwood

Standard Badio Tramscription Services, Ins.
1 East 54sh Street

NHew York 28, K. Y.

Dear Mr. Sherwood:

Thank you for your letter of the 3rd with
enslosurs.

Because our plans for the Troy Record are still
in the formstive stage it is rather impossible
at this $ime %0 make sny definite decisions or
ocomnittments on the transeription libraries

we will wes.

1 have always favorably considered STANDARD BADIO
as among the leading services and you may be sure
shat before deciding on any service, we will

certainly give your ypeposition every con-
sideretion.

I sugges you ooniact me early in June. Perhaps
by that time we may have proceedd far enough with
our planning %0 8% least indicate which way our

programming will go.
Cordially yours,

Ernest A, Barveau




